
STEM: Tie-Dye 
When we decided to do tie-dye again, we 

did not want to do t-shirts, like last time.  

Instead we decided to do tote bags, 

backpacks, fanny packs, handkerchiefs, 

aprons, socks, and hair scrunchies. 

Upon receiving all the items, we removed 

all the tags and packaging, then they were 

washed.  Sadly, the aprons shrunk so 

much, they were only good for the 

children.  This ended up okay, as we will 

be cooking in 3 weeks for E-Week. 

All but one child attended, plus all but 1 

parent/ guardian.  Not only did the adults 

attend, but they participated also and had 

a great time tie-dying their own things.  

We even had our two newest community 

members, Karlene Wassily and Rea Joe, 

born in Dec. and Jan. respectively. 

Pictures above L to R: Samantha Clark & 

Pauline Wassily helping Anderson & Zeke 

Joe, Karen Wassily having fun, John Henry 

Norbert showing off his skills, Samantha 

Clark posing for the camera. 

  

Everyone participating in tie-dying 

 

Taking a break for a snack, and papa 
holding baby Karlene. 

 

 



 

 

I can do it!!! 

Alexis Joe with her brother’s 

door prize, going around 

wanting to tie-dye too. 

Too Much Dye 
Eden Gardiner-Aikins got a little 

overzealous with the dye 

solution, but he had fun doing it. 

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Wassily 

Mother, Kathleen, had fun 

making her own tie-dye items. 



Getting the Design Right 
Makenzie, Jason and Mary, 

working to get their designs 

just right. 
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